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On 16th May, we will be celebrating Bee Lady Day to raise funds for Age UK Hull and East Yorkshire (Age
UK HEY). One of their most beloved fundraisers, Jean Bishop – affectionately known as “The Bee Lady”
– raised hundreds of thousands of pounds over the years to support the charity. Jean passed away in

2021, but her incredible legacy lives on.

We will be inviting the children to dress in yellow and/or black for the day in exchance for a donation
which will be collected by the PFA. Donations should be handed to class teachers please. 

As some of you may know, Age UK HEY are an independent charity that works hard to improve the lives
of the elderly in our community. They are continuing Jean's mission, with the goal of raising an

additional £100,000 in her honour.
We’re excited to be part of this meaningful event, and we hope you’ll join us in supporting this great

cause by making a donation and inspiring a whole new generation of fundraisers, not only this year but
for many years to come. 


